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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDNG THE SPC SPRING SEASON

After exhausting all possible avenues to potentially postpone and reschedule a modified spring conference tournament, the Board of Directors of the Southwest Preparatory Conference unanimously decided to cancel all Southwest Preparatory Conference athletic competitions for the entire spring season. 
We are all saddened that circumstances warrant these actions but realize we are doing what is in the best interest of the health, safety, and well-being of our student-athletes, coaches and fans.
Throughout the remainder of this academic year and the summer months ahead, the Commissioner and Operations Committee will monitor ongoing conditions as we plan for the fall season. We will stay in close communication with all member schools as information warrants.
Stay safe and take care,
Jon Kellam, Chair/SPC Board of Directors
Bob Windham, SPC Commissioner
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